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This would hurt Oregonians who are already suffering from HUGE increases in every 

aspect of life ESPECIALLY INSURANCE. 

This bill will make it even harder for Oregonians to get to and from work.  

Oregon's taxes are already ridiculously high, people in rural Oregon CAN NOT 

AFFORD THESE INCREASES. 

 


